
Town of Seymour  

Parks Commission 
 

Monthly Meeting – March 26, 2012 

 

Members Present: Bob Lang,  Bill Paecht, John Poeta 

Members Absent: Bill Sawicki, Mike Gargano 

Guests:  Bob Koskelowski, Jr. - PW 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:13 PM by chairman, Bill Paecht 

 

Minutes of March 5, 2012 meeting were approved. Motion by John, , 2nd Bob.  All 

in favor.  

 

Public Comment 

None 

 

Public Works Director Comment  

In the absence of the PW director, Bob Koskelowski Jr. commented on the 

condition of parks. SHS baseball and softball fields are ready for use. French Park 

has two  mounds of clay on it which have to be spread. Chatfield Park needs a 

pitching rubber. New fencing will be installed Thursday or Friday at Chatfield Park. 

A plan was proposed to privatize parks maintenance but it did not prove feasible. 

 

Parks Chairman Report 

We have to send a letter to the Board of Selectmen requesting four part time 

public works employees during the summer. Our budget request was cut by $4,000. 

A subcommittee has been formed to study the present field application form & 

suggest possible revisions.  

 

Applications for Approval 

Three additional applications for field use were approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:51 PM. Motion by John, 2nd, Bob. 

 All in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bob Lang 

Secretary, Parks Commission 



 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 


